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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Passenger Boarding Bridge Replacement Project, Phase 3 

Date: 06/12/2024 

 
Effective July 8th, 2024 
Beginning Monday, July 8th, 2024, the third and final phase of the passenger boarding bridge 
replacement project will begin. This phase is scheduled to be completed on Friday, November 
22nd, 2024, and will impact Concourse B Gates only. 
 
Initial work will begin at Gates B1 and B2, closing those gates for approximately 4 weeks until 
Wednesday, July 31st, 2024. See the list of bridges impacted in this upcoming phase below: 

 

Phase III: (9) PBBs (07/08/2024 – 11/20/2024) 

B1, B2, B4, B13, B14, B16, B21, B23, B28. 

 

Please see the schedule below for the [third] phase of this project. 

 

Phase II Replacement Schedule 
(9) PBBs (07/08 – 11/20) 
 

July 8 – July 31 August 5 – August 28 
September 2 – 

September 25 

September 30 –

October 23 

October 28 – 

November 20 

B1 & B2 B21 & B23 B13 & B14 B4 & B28 B16 

 

 

Note that this schedule is subject to change, given that the passenger boarding bridges can 
be completed ahead of schedule. 

 

 
 
For any additional questions or concerns, please contact Damian Weller at 
dweller@cvgairport.com or 859-206-2044. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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